Committee elections
[bookmark: _GoBack]The BGA relies on the work of volunteers and the committee needs the help of more BGA members. Each year three members are elected to serve on the executive committee for three years and the search is on for candidates who fit the description of "enthusiastic people who are keen to contribute to our vibrant association" to join in 2015. 
The new members are needed to fill the places created when Stuart Hardy, Peter Rutty and Mike Winter step down from the executive committee at the AGM in June. 
If you are interested, or you know someone who you think would be, you can find out more by contacting Shelagh Fleming at shelagh.fleming@ice.org.uk or the BGA honorary secretary Neil Smith at neilsmith@appliedgeotechnicaLco.uk 

